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Colorado River Collegiate Academy 

Congratulations! You have been accepted into the Colorado River Collegiate 

Academy. CRCA is the early college high school in Bastrop ISD. Your application 

and interview has been reviewed and we welcome you into CRCA’s Class of 2023. 

Your first step towards your new future is to invite your parents or guardians to a 

required meeting.  

What:  Colorado River Collegiate Academy Student & Parent Night 

When: Tuesday, April 30th @ 6:00pm 

Where: CRCA is located at 1602 Hill Street in Bastrop  

Who:  Maria Chacon and your parents or guardians 

This meeting is required for all students accepted into the Colorado 

River Collegiate Academy. For questions, please contact Mr. Conrardy at 

512.772.7230 or mconrardy@bisdtx.org. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

Martin Conrardy, Principal Colorado River Collegiate Academy 
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